
 

SCHEDULE:   
Sunday Services               
9:45 -Sunday School 
11:00 -Worship Service 
  
Wednesday Night - 
7 PM –Prayer Meeting 
AWASA- Friday @ 6:30 

      JR. CHURCH MINISTRY: AGES 5-11 
Andrew and Annie Holmes are the Jr. Church 
staff members today. Parents please use the 
balcony for infants & toddlers.   

MORNING WORSHIP                                               9, 2018      
   
PIANO PRELUDE                      
PASTOR’S PRAYER                     
ANNOUNCEMENTS      
CHOIR                            
OFFERING                    
HYMN # 191- Hark the Herald 
PRAYER   
HYMN # 203- Ring the Bells  
SCRIPTURE-    Hebrews 4:14-5:5        
MESSAGE - Jesus, our Great High Priest    
HYMN # 200 - O Little Town of Bethlehem 
BENEDI CTION                                                            
 
PRAYER SERVICE - join our Journey Bible Study on “The 
Spirit World” Wednesday nights at 7 PM. We are learning 
about heaven and we are working on lesson # 13.   

 
Our choir is preparing for the Christmas 
Cantata; pray for them as they practice weekly. 
Invite your friends and family to come to this 
event on Sunday, December 16th at 6:00 PM.  
There will be a fellowship time and 

refreshments. Sign up to bring some Christmas goodies.  
 
CANDLELIGHT SERVICE - December 23rd we will have a 
special service to celebrate Christmas with a warm and 
inspiring evening together. The service will start at 6PM. 
	

We need volunteers to display our Christmas wreaths on 
the church and hall windows. I know it will be a blessing to 
you as well as our church. Wreaths are on the table in the 
church hall. Let Pastor know today. 

 
 
 
 

 
DOVER FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH  
CHURCH OFFICE - 832-3770 
ANTHONY BACINO – PASTOR 
WWW.DOVERFIRSTBAPTIST.ORG 

 
AWASA CLUBS - could use your help 
with donations of toys and gifts for 
our Christmas Store. Our Clubbers 
will purchase these gifts on December 14th with their 
rewards that they have earned doing their sections.  
 
POINSETTIAS & flowers always decorate the Church nicely 
during Christmas time. You can place them in our Church in 
memory of loved ones. Please use the sign-up sheet on the 
clip board at the rear table. 

                                
FOR CHRISTMAS  -We are collecting foods to 
help needy families for Christmas. You can give 
can and dry goods or a cash donation. Please 
see Sally Metcalf. Thank you very much. 
 

PHONE DIRECTORY - if there are any changes from the 
current directory or if you wish to be included for 2019, fill in the 
information using the form on the foyer table. Phone numbers are 
not given out unless in the directory. 
 
LOST & FOUND - Folks, as the year come to an end we want to clean 
house. Please check the foyer and the hall coat racks for jackets, 
sweaters, hats, Bibles, and umbrellas. Some items have been left by 
our Awasa Clubbers.         
                                            

For Mary and Joseph, Christmas began with 
submitting themselves to God in spite of the 
unthinkable emotional challenges before 
them.  May God’s love fill our hearts this 

Christmas season—and every day—as we walk with Him. 
   
                                   -------------- 
PASTOR BACINO WANTS TO GREET & ENCOURAGE EVERY MEMBER AS 
THEY LEAVE THE CHURCH. PLEASE BE MINDFUL NOT TO HOLDUP THE 
RECEPTION LINE. THANK YOU VERY MUCH. 

http://www.doverfirstbaptist.org/

